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PSC SCHEDULES INFORMAL MEETINGS FOR MOBILE GAS  
 
 

(MONTGOMERY) – At its December 2012 monthly meeting, the Alabama Public Service 

Commission (the “APSC”) voted unanimously to hold public proceedings to review certain aspects 

of Mobile Gas Service Corporation’s Rate Stabilization and Equalization (“RSE”) mechanism.  In 

keeping with its commitment to conduct that review openly and transparently, the APSC has 

scheduled a series of public proceedings.  As previously emphasized by the Commission in its 

unanimous vote, the participation of the public in those proceedings is invited and encouraged.  

Similar proceedings are envisioned for each of the utilities regulated by the APSC that operate 

under an RSE mechanism. 

The first of the public proceedings regarding Mobile Gas is scheduled for January 30, 2013, at 

10:00 a.m. at the RSA Union Building, 100 North Union Street (Carl L. Evans Chief Administrative 

Law Judge Hearing Complex – Room 900) in Montgomery, Alabama.  Subsequent proceedings for 

Mobile Gas have also been scheduled for February 21 and March 13.  The initial public proceeding 

will serve as a platform to establish the context and structure of the proceedings that will follow. 

The current members of the APSC are Twinkle Andress Cavanaugh, President; Jeremy Oden, Place 

1; and Terry Dunn, Place 2.  To learn more details on these sessions, the APSC actions and to view 

monthly meetings, visit our website at www.psc.alabama.gov.    
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